
Government of Gouvernement des 

Northwest Territories Territoires du Nord-Quest 

MR. SHANE THOMPSON 
MLA, NAHENDEH 

JUN Z 9 2016 

Oral Question 109-18(2) Highway 1 Maintenance 

This letter is in follow-up to the Oral Question you raised on March 2, 2016 
requesting signage along the highway section between Redknife and the Fort 
Providence Junction. 

The Department of Transportation has reviewed this matter and determined that 
current signage is adequate. If a road user has a complaint, they can contact any 
regional office. All highway services are seamless, meaning that if a Superintendent 
in one region receives a complaint with respect to a matter in another region, that 
person will take the information and advise the other Superintendent, who will then 
follow up with the complainant. 

The public is encouraged to call 1-800-661-0750 or visit the Department's website 
for the most current information on road conditions. The Department's website also 
has contact information for all regional offices. 

Thank you. 
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